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 L. Polubiec COMMNT2016/4001/P 19/08/2016  12:41:54 In my view the proposed extension is disproportionately large. As such it will have a negative impact 

on the surrounding houses, and, by extension on the street and neighbourhood, by setting an oversized 

new precedent.

At present the view from my only living space is on to a continuous expanse of gardens and trees that 

stretches all the way from the rear gardens of Lady Margaret Road to Montpelier Grove. As far as I can 

see, in this entire stretch there is just one rear extension, at 17A Ospringe Rd. In my opinion this is 

much more respectful of its immediate surroundings and is a good precedent to follow in terms of scale.

I fully support the proposal to install a green roof – this gives something back to the neighbours either 

side and above, whose view after this project is built will be onto a bulky extension and its roof rather 

than onto gardens.

15B Ospringe Rd
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